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Research Analysis 

 

The conference committee substitute for HB1925 modifies the boundaries of Oklahoma Supreme 

Court and Oklahoma Court of Criminal Appeals judicial districts effective November 1, 2017.  

For the Oklahoma Supreme Court, the new arrangement will include one justice from each of the 

five congressional districts as they exist on November 1, 2017 and four justices selected at large.  

For the Court of Criminal Appeals, one justice will be selected from each of the five 

congressional districts used to select Supreme Court justices.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CCR A on HB 1925, which deals with the redistricting of the Oklahoma Supreme Court and 

the Court of Criminal Appeals, upon review of the Courts, has no fiscal impact for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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